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Reference No.  AES.QAU/2024 – 033   February 15, 2024 

 

Subject:  Sharing contact numbers with the candidates for the forthcoming 
Elections of QAU Alumni Association.  

 

Dear Alumni, 

Four provisional lists of registered alumni are already notified (for details visit 

https://elections.qau.edu.pk/newnupdate or visit www.qau.edu.pk → open the 

link “QAU Alumni Elections” → click the link “News & Updates” → down load 
provisional voters lists). The final list will be notified on February 19, 2024. The 
candidates contesting for various positions will initiate formal election campaigns 
in the next few days. In this regard we need your consent / permission to share 
your contact number with the contesting candidates.  

If you do not want to share your contact number, then please email at 

alumni.info@qau.edu.pk 

write your serial and ID number, as given in voters lists, name, father’s name, 
deparment, session, degree, registration number and Just write “don’t share my 
contact number with the contesting candidates”.  

Please email from the authorized email account, which you provided at the time 
of registration. There is no need to email if you are willing to share your contact 
number. We have already shared a google form, those who have filled the google 
form are not required email us.  

Kindly email before February 17, 2024 (10 am). Email only if you don’t want to 
share your contact number.  

 
 

Steering Committee 

QAU Alumni Elections Secretariat 
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